
Official response from Government of India to the Note Verbale (DESA-I 0/3508) 
seeking views of Member States on the strengthening of institutional arrangements to 
promote international cooperation in tax matters, including the Committee of Experts 
on International Cooperation in Tax Matters. 
 
 
 
India will support Inter-Governmental Commission over the existing Committee of 
Experts on International Cooperation in Tax Matters. 
  
For any other clarification please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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